
December 20, 1979

Mr. Jim Nurray
Murray, Smith & Assoc., Ltd.
nilo Hotel Building
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Mr. Murray:

Verification of Lots
TI'.J\: 2-5-40:22

In response to your inquiry concerning the status of a portion
of lot resulting from the severing action caused by a traversing
right-of-way, we have determined that Lot B-1 consists of two con­
veyable entities separated by the existing right-of-way.

As such
dated April
this letter

it
6,
is

is deemed that approved subdivision map
1965 consists of two separate parcels.
to certify such existence.

No. 2260
As such t

If we can be of further assistance t please feel free to contac~

this office.

Sincerely,
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Sidney Fuke ()
Director
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cc Corporation Counsel
Thomas l'zaujo
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